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OFFICIAL 

Clarendon Station Upgrade  
Community Notification | December 2022  
Upcoming work  
Work activities for December 2022 include:  

• installation of fencing on the widened sections on both platforms  

• testing and defect work  

• site clean up and removal of worker sheds and fencing 

Equipment to be used will include trucks, lifting aids, powered and hand tools. 

Upcoming weekend work – 3 and 4 December 2022 
Work will be carried out between 6am Saturday 3 December to 6pm Sunday 4 December 2022 
during a scheduled Sydney Trains track work period, when the station is closed and no trains are 
running.  

Work will include installing electrical services underneath both tracks and power upgrade work.  

Equipment to be used includes boring rig, excavators, trucks, powered and hand tools.  

Please visit transportnsw.info or call 131 500 for information about replacement buses during 
this time. 

Construction hours  
Standard construction hours are 7am to 6pm Monday to Friday and 8am to 1pm on Saturdays.  

For the safety of staff, customers and the community, some work may be completed outside 
standard construction hours. We will notify nearby residents and businesses in advance if we 
need to work outside these times.  

Thank you for your patience and understanding while we carry out this important work. 

Keeping you up to date  
We will continue to keep the community informed with regular project updates.  

More information is available on the project website transport.nsw.gov.au/clarendon-station-
upgrade. If you would like to be added to the project distribution list, please contact us on 1800 
684 490 or email projects@transport.nsw.gov.au.  

For all urgent enquiries or complaints regarding construction activities, please call our 24-hour 
Construction Response Line on 1800 775 465.  

 

Translating and interpreting service 

If you need help understanding this information, please contact the Translating and 
Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask them to call us on 1800 775 465. 
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